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Toddler Newsletter – Loppnow/Katzbeck/Bauer

Hello Toddler Families,

It is hard to believe summer is quickly approaching and there are only a few weeks left
in the school year. We get sentimental when we see pictures from the beginning of the
year, and can not believe how much the toddlers have grown! We have enjoyed them
and appreciate the support and partnership you have shown the Toddler classroom this
year.

During May, we look forward to more fun activities and events. We will be exploring new
themes including garden, insects, camping/picnics, under the seas, and summer. We
will also bring back some of the toddlers’ favorite activities, toys, and songs from this
past year. Enjoy your May and Happy Mother’s Day to our fabulous toddler moms!

Dates to Remember:

Wednesday, May 1st and Thursday, May 2nd, Field Day (If raining, it will take place in the

undercroft)

Wednesday, May 22, Last day for Mon/Wed children

Thursday May 23, Last day for Tues/Thurs children

Friday May 24th, All School Picnic, 11am – 1pm, Langendorf Park

Your Toddler Teachers,

Laura, Lynda and Carolyn


